
             ZIMBABWE MISSION TRIP: APRIL TO MAY 2025! 
 
        Join us for a Classical Zimbabwe Mission Trip that offers an 
        experience that deepens faith, strengthens fellowship, and inspires a 
       new vision for ministry - all while traveling through one of Africa's 

most beautiful countries and historic cities like the Victoria Falls with the  
Rev. Dr. Kennedy Mukwindidza of Potwin/Trinity United Methodist Community, 
April 22 to May 6, 2026. 
 
The cost for this mission trip is $3,950.00 per person covering air travel, ground travel 
while in Zimbabwe, two nights motel, food at workplace, accident insurance, 
administration fees and some project money. If you are interested in this mission trip, 
send your non-refundable deposit of $100.00 to Trinity UMC, 430 Eunice,  
El Dorado KS. 67042 at your convenience. Make your checks payable to Trinity UMC  
and write “Zimbabwe mission trip” in the memo section of your check. Those interested, 
but not able to go are encouraged to make donations to Trinity UMC and mark Mission 
donation to help accomplish our mission as disciples of Jesus Christ. The first (5) 
five volunteers to pay their non-refundable deposit will receive a scholarship of $200.00 
credited to their accounts. All Your donations are tax deductible if they meet Kansas 
laws. 

 
On this all-inclusive mission trip, your group will: 
  . Worship and learn Zimbabwe's way of praise and worshiping the Lord! 
  . Explore Christian history in post-colonial Africa. 
  . Share meaningful fellowship while working together with natives. 

. Share meaningful stories as Christians living on two different continents. 
 
As Christian brothers and sisters, we know that shared experiences 
outside the church walls can transform the community inside them. This 
is a rare opportunity to shepherd ourselves through a pilgrimage that 
blends beauty, history, and spiritual growth. 
          
Here is our tentative schedule for this mission trip: 
 April 22, 2026 Wednesday: Leave the USA for Zimbabwe 
 April 23, 2026 Thursday: Arrive in Harare Zimbabwe 
 April 24, 2026 Friday: Meeting with host families 
 April 25, 2026 Saturday: Getting acquainted 
 April 26, 2026 Sunday: Worship with host families 
 April 27, 2026 Monday: Work Day 
 April 28, 2026 Tuesday: Work Day 
 April 29, 2026 Wednesday: Visit Africa University  
 April 30, 2026 Thursday: Work Day 
 May 1, 2026 Friday: Work Day 
 May 2, 2026 Saturday: Mission celebration with Sewing club and Students 
 May 3, 2026 Sunday: Worship at central place 
 May 4, 2026 Monday: Leave for Harare 
 May 5, 2026 Tuesday: Packing and getting ready 
 May 6, 2026 Wednesday: Leave for the USA  
 May 7, 2026 Thursday: Arrive in the USA 
 
NOTE: Interested in visiting tourist attractions like the Victoria Falls! Talk to Kennedy about visiting any tourist attractions for further 
information. For more information, or further enquiries, contact Kennedy Mukwididza at 620-382 5480 or email 
at mwaona3@gmail.com any time. You may also visit our website at www.ccipzimbabwe.com at any time! 
     
Rev Dr Kennedy Mukwindidza 
6121 N Judson Dr 
Park City, KS  67219 
620-382-5480 cell  
mwaona3@gmail.com  www.ccipzimbabwe.com  www.gelfa.co.za 
         

We help the Chitaka8ra, which has 18 members. The 
members refine their sewing skills and have the 
opportunity to earn money by helping the club fulfill 
orders for school uniforms, track suits, etc. 

 

We learned the community of ChitakaTra, 
which has a primary school consisTng of 
2,100 students, needed a safe source of 
water. So CCIP-Zimbabwe provided 
funding to construct a water well. At its 
compleTon, a cholera outbreak had 
occurred. So, the well became a life-saver. 
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